~
(%7 05Geo

February 16, 2010

Re: Response questions for 501(c)(3) application for EIN 72-1613215

Pursuant to the telephone conversation with Peter Holiat, Feb 16, 2010, the Open Source

Geospatial Foundation has been granted 30 days extension to reply. Reply to original inquiry
letter (dated January 15, 2010) is requested by March 19, 2010.

Sincerely,

Tyler Mitchell

Executive Director

Open Source Geospatial Foundation
tmitchell @osgeo.org
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